
STATE OF TEXAS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY OF STATE

AUSTIN,TEXAS 78711

Mark White
SECRETARY OF STATE September 16, 1976

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Enjoyed visiting with you at the celebration in Corpus

Christi. I hope the voter registration efforts are successful.

Look forward to working with you in the future.

Kindest personal regards.

Yours truly,

Mark White
Secretary of State

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405


